
Gloucestershire CPSA EGM minutes

Held at the Gloucester Farmers Club on Tuesday 4e ,a.pril 2017. Meeting commenced at l9:45hrs.

Sadly and very disappointing that only 5 members attended this meeting. Thanks to those who did.

Those present were:
Stewart Keer5 Steve Clarke, Judith Gilder, Steve Lovatt & Harry Lovatt.
Apologies sent by:
Nick Portlock, Richard Moreing, Kevin Childs & Doug Pinnegar.

r Item 1. A minimum of 2 more committee members to be elected to satisff CPSA requirements:

Vice Chairman, position filled by Steve Lovatt.
Proposed by Judith Gilder, Seconded by Steve Clarke.

Communications Officer, position filled by Doug Pinnegar.
Proposed by Harry Lovatt, Seconded by Stewart Keen.

Extra Commiuee Member, position filled by Kevin Childs.
Proposed by Stewart Keen, Seconded by Steve Lovatt.

r Item 2.Elect 2 members to represent Gloucestershire on the CPSA West Midlands committee. (The
committee did not receive any nominations from the county to volunteer for this role)

Therefore it was decided that Stewart Keen & Steve Lovatt will represent the county at these meetings until
the next AGM. Each year we shall vote at our AGM to elect our representatives for these 2 roles.
Thank you to Alison Lovatt for her work in this role in the past.

o Item 3. County Shoots. EngJish Sporting to be held at Longridge on Sunday 2nd July 2017.
FITASC date andvenue still to be confirmed. Steve Clarke to discuss dates.

AOB: The committee has decided that we will enter squads into the Senior, Veteran, Ladies & Junior
categories in the Inter Counties Sporting and FITASC competitions.
Stewart to update the frrll Sporting qualifier scoresheet after the Gunsite results this weekend to capture all
categories.

Meeting closed at 20:15hrs.

Thankyou Stewart


